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The First Kinetic Conveyance Contest  ~  May 3, 1980
The Contest started in Niwot with a pancake breakfast and the inspection of the entries.

Courtesy Photo

Items you find in a drawer or a box in the shed may be artifacts for Niwot 
history preservation.  The official 1st Annual Kinetic Conveyance Contest 

souvenir program and newspaper articles are located in the 
Tharp Collection in the Niwot Historical Society archives.
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Lecture videos can be reached on 

our website

niwothistoricalsociety.org
Or via the QR code on the right

With new audio/video equipment installed in the 

Left Hand Grange Hall, the Niwot Historical Society 

will no longer have need for our audio equipment 

and the projector.  

? Please let us know if you know a 

non-profit organization

 to whom we could donate the 

equipment ?
Equipment is in good working condition with a new 

backup/replacement bulb for the projector.

If you need more details about the audio and video 

equipment, please send your inquiry and specifics 

to:    info@niwothistoricalsociety.org 

The latest lecture videos added to    
           our YouTube Page are:
▪ Haystack: the land, people, golf course
▪ Arapaho Culture with Fred Mosqueda  

Fred Mosqueda shared Arapaho Culture to a full house 

at the Left Hand Grange Hall.  He shared stories about 

the culture, he taught us language and how to 

pronounce Nawath, performed a ceremony when 

accepting a Teton Honor Blanket.

We are looking forward to learning more about the 

Arapaho people in the future.
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